
  
April 29, 2025  
  
Eric Gallt, P.E.  
Director of Public Works  
City of Mesquite  
  
RE:   RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD OF CONTRACT  

Paving and UƟlity Improvements for Sierra, Wilkinson, and Paza                 
City Contract 2025-068   

  
Dear Mr. Gallt,  
  
On April 23, 2025, bids were received for the referenced project.  Seven (7) bids were received with a low 
bid of $2,891,785.00 submiƩed by ANA Site ConstrucƟon, LLC, and a high bid of $6,918,150.00.  
  
We have reviewed the qualificaƟon informaƟon and financial statement provided to us by ANA Site 
ConstrucƟon. We also reviewed their references, which included several internal references from past and 
current work for the City of Mesquite. ANA Site ConstrucƟon has demonstrated that they are qualified to 
perform the work on this project.   
  
We recommend that the City of Mesquite award the Paving and UƟlity Improvements for Sierra, 
Wilkinson, and Paza City Contract No. 2025-068 to ANA Site ConstrucƟon, LLC in the amount of 
$2,891,785.00.  
  
Please let me know should you need addiƟonal informaƟon.  
  
Sincerely,  

  

Luis Cardoza, P.E., CFM  
Assistant City Engineer City 
of Mesquite  

  


